
 
 

 
 
Playing 1 June 
 
Welcome!  We are starting playing again tomorrow.  The venue has changed, perhaps 
temporarily.  We are going to be playing in Redland Parish Church Hall.  It is on Redland 
Green, beside the tennis club and opposite the church, the other side of Redland Green 
Road.  See the map below: 
 

 
 
It’s a modern building – copy of the architect’s drawing of the front: 
 

 

Postcode:
BS6 7HE 

Entrance


